

Arkansas Home Inspector Registration Board

PO Box 251911 Little Rock, AR 72225 Tel: (501) 683-3710

Governor

Asa Hutchinson

Board Members

Wayne Pace Chairman

Marliese Kerr Vice Chairman & Consumer Advocate

W. C. McBride Secretary/Treasurer

Tom Allen

Robert Neal

Robert Downum

Allen Trammell

Board Administrator

Charlotte London Email: ahib@arkansas.gov February 18, 2020

Professional Home Inspection Institute Attn: Mr. Robb Graham PO Box 303 Madison, SD 57042

Dear Mr. Graham,

Please be advised that the 80-hour pre-registration training course, as submitted by your company, was approved by the Arkansas Home Inspector Registration Board at its meeting on January 15, 2020. The approval is valid until January 15, 2022 if the course is presented as submitted and by the instructors you have specified. If the course content, schedule, class materials, or instructors change, this approval is invalidated until such changes are approved by the Board as required in Section 706 of the Board Rules and Procedures.

The course approval number is PR-2020-02.

Certificates of completion given to each home inspector must have the course title, hours attended, and the approval number in order for your attendee to receive credit by this Board.

Application for renewal of this pre-registration training course must be submitted by November 1, 2021.

Sincerely,

Charlotte London Board Administrator